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Summary:

The Michael Leonard Company needed confirmation from the Korean Government
regarding distribution of 250,000 pounds of sweet corn seed.
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M-E-}-0-R-A-}H-D-U-}- October 28th, 1953
Dictated by Mr. Van L. Phillips

The Michael Leonard Company desires confirmation from the Korean
Government on the acceptance and distribution by the Government of
approximately 250,000 pounds of sweet corn seed suitable for the varied
climatic and agricultural conditions in Korea. The seed would be packaged
in quarter pound packages with complete instructions, in Korean, as to
planting, growing, harvesting, and preserving methods.

The sced would be provided F.0.B. West Coast without any charge or
encumbrance to the Korean Government., The funds for the purchase of the

seed would be raised through us, namely, Phillips Associates here in the

United States,
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